From: Thuaire, Charles
Sent: 11 December 2014 19:42

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Royal Free extension 2014/6845/P

Please register this on m3 as an objection to 2014/6845/P (apparently this was not reproduced in full when entered on the web today) thanks

Charles Thuaire Senior Planning Officer

Telephone:

----Original Message-----From: Adam Richardson Sent: 09 December 2014 17:47

To: Thuaire, Charles

Subject: Royal Free extension 2014/6845/P

Dear Sir

As a resident of Wedderburn Road, I'd like to voice my concerns at the proposed over development of the Royal Free.

I am all for reasonable development of the site, but at 7 stories its impact is too much on the skyline in the area, particularly as most of it is a conservation area of listed.

A smaller, less impact facility, with better parking for all, would be more acceptable.

Sincerely,

Adam Richardson 10 A Wedderburn Rd NW3 5QG

UK: USA: Skype:

This e-mail and any attachments are intended for the above named only and may be confidential. If they have come to you in error you must take no action based on them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone; please reply to this e-mail and highlight the error. Please note that this e-mail has been created in the knowledge that Internet e-mail is not a 100% secure communications medium. We advise that you understand and observe this lack of security when e-mailing us. I, or any associated company may monitor outgoing and incoming e-mails. By replying to this e-mail you give your consent to such monitoring.

Although we have taken steps to ensure that this e-mail and attachments are free from any virus (Service Provided by Message Labs and Norton Antivirus Enterprise), we advise that in keeping with good computing practice the recipient should ensure they are actually virus free.